MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL

HERITAGE, CULTURE AND LEISURE COMMITTEE

28 NOVEMBER 2017

REFERENCE FROM POLICY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE

BUDGET MONITORING - PARKS AND OPEN SPACES

At its meeting on 20 September 2017 the Policy and Resources Committee
considered the report of the Director of Finance and Business Improvement
relating to First Quarter Budget Monitoring 2017/18. This report detailed the
current budget position for the Council.

At that meeting the Committee requested that the Heritage, Culture and Leisure
Committee pay close attention to the Capital Slippage for Parks and Open
Spaces in relation to Mote Park and Other Parks.

RECOMMENDED:

That the Heritage Culture and Leisure Committee pay close attention to the
Capital Slippage for Parks and Open Spaces in relation to Mote Park and Other
Parks.



